
4/22/18, 6)29 PMOfficial Spokesperson's response to queries regarding the recent strikes in Syria

Page 1 of 1https://www.mea.gov.in/media-briefings.htm?dtl/29818/Official+Spokespersons+response+to+queries+regarding+the+recent+strikes+in+Syria

 

© Content Owned by Ministry of External Affairs, Government of India.
Visitors: 130380817 , Page last updated on: 14/4/2018

Working hours at Headquarters 9:00 A.M. To 5:30 P.M.

Home  ›   Media Center  ›   Media Briefings

Official Spokesperson's response to queries regarding the recent
strikes in Syria

April 14, 2018

In response to queries regarding the recent strikes in Syria, the Official Spokesperson said:

"We have taken note of the recent strikes in Syria. India is closely following the situation. The alleged
use of chemical weapons, if true, is deplorable. We call for an impartial and objective investigation by
the OPCW to establish the facts. In the meantime, we urge all Parties to show restraint and to avoid
any further escalation in the situation. The matter should be resolved through dialogue and
negotiations, and on the basis of the principles of the UN Charter and in accordance with international
law. We hope that the long drawn suffering of the people of Syria would come to an end soon."
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